
This year Golden Pond Wealth Management donated a “Lake Life” themed Christmas Tree to the 3rd Annual 

Sukeforth Family Festival of Trees held at the Hathaway Creative Center in Waterville. The festival raised 

over $125,000 that will be shared between this year’s recipients- Spectrum Generations Meals on Wheels, 

Hospice Volunteers of Waterville Area and The Maine Children’s Home for Little Wanderers. The lucky     

winner of the Golden Pond “Lake Life” tree was Bruce Pullen of Winslow. Congratulations Bruce, we hope 

you and your family enjoy some outdoor time with your new kayaks! 


